
Romeoville Toyota Purchases Naming Rights to the Pavilion at Deer Crossing 
 

Romeoville Toyota has agreed to a five year, $175,000 deal to secure the naming rights on the Pavilion at Deer Crossing Park. The 

stage will be referred to as the “Romeoville Toyota Pavilion,” and the pavilion signage was recently installed. The naming rights deal 

also includes sponsorship of a variety of Parks and Recreation events throughout the year.  

“Romeoville Toyota has been a tremendous partner and they’ve only been open for a very short while,” noted Mayor John Noak. 

“They chose to expand into Romeoville and are now choosing to support our community activities. They see the growth of 

Romeoville and are actively taking part.” 

“We are excited to be in Romeoville and look forward to being an active partner in such a great community,” said Jim Thomas, 

owner of Romeoville Toyota. “We are proud to support Romeoville and their outstanding community activities."  

Romeoville Toyota is located at Weber Road and Grand Haven Circle. You can already see their support for the community through 

the events they have sponsored and the court and banner that bears their name at the Edward Hospital Athletic & Event Center.  

 


